NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
OF REGULAR MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the City of
Lathrop Youth Advisory Commission scheduled for Wednesday, January

1, 2020 at 12:40p.m. has been cancelled in observance of New Year’s
Day.

This meeting has been rescheduled as a Special Meeting on Wednesday,
January 15, 2020 at 12:40p.m.

The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for February 5, 2020.

This notice is prepared and posted in accordance with Government Code
Section 54955.

Qe

Zachary(l)néq}
Director of Parks and Recreation

Dated: November 15, 2019

This notice was posted at the following locations: City Hall, Community Center, Senior
Center, Generations Center, and the *J” Street Fire Station.

Distributed by the Parks and Recreation Department, City of Lathrop, (209) 941-7370.




